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Dear Richard, 

 

Having heard about Sandra's death we want to offer you our 

condolences.  

Sandra was a lively and active person who completely committed 

herself to the relationship between Dronfield and Sindelfingen. 

We will not forget her great hospitality when she organised a 

wonderful buffet in Ashton Hall for our Sindelfingen group. And we 

will always remember her very personal speech which she gave on 

Remembrance Day in memory of the dead of our two countries. Your 

numerous visits to the Sindelfingen Strassenfest won't be forgotten 

either. 

We have lost a good friend who will always be in our minds. 

On behalf of ISPAS let us express our great thanks to you and 

Sandra. 

Please take our sympathy with your family 

Sindelfingen, 13. July 2020 

 

Ute Walker and Dagmar Böhm 
 


